
From: Sharon Arrigo <Sharon.Arrigo@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 9:50 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Joel Flores <Joel.Flores@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Reporting a gift 11th Ward 

  

Good Morning, 

  

On 3/11/2025 the 11th Ward office accepted a gift on behalf of the City of Chicago.  It was a case of 

twelve jars of Caruso’s Giardiniera. These jars cost $9.79 plus tax. These jars will be shared with our 

constituents. 

  

Warm regards, 

Sharon Arrigo 

Director of Operations 

Office of Nicole T. Lee 

Alderwoman, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 

Chicago, IL. 60609 

Office: (773)254-6677 

 


